
Rolling Rocks, September 1, 2016

Rolling Rocks 
Colloquium 

Tomorrow’s colloquium will be held at 3:30 pm in Braunstein. This will be a very important 
colloquium, as we will be talking about laboratories and safety. Sarah Hammer will lead the 

discussion. There will be refreshment served in the Rug Room after the event. 

Andy has lined up a great program for us for the fall. Please check it out below. 
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Eastern Section AAPG meeting in September 
If you haven’t already registered, we hope you are considering attending the Eastern Section, AAPG 

meeting in Lexington, Ky. September 25-27.Check out our website here: www.esaapgmtg.org 

Picnic 
We’ll be having an informal potluck get-together to welcome the new grads and reconnect on 

Sunday, Sept. 11 from 3-6(ish) pm. It will be held at Rhinegeist Brewing (kids are allowed). Dylan 
will provide more details soon, but please save the date! 

Another Picnic 
Our colleague in Geography, Dr. Richard Beck, has very kindly invited us all to a picnic he 

is organizing at his farm. Please see details listed below. 
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New Grants 
Congratulations to Aaron who received two new NSF grants this summer: 

 
Collaborative Research: Identifying basin-specific controls on isotopic and chronological offsets 

of lake sediment leaf wax hydrogen isotope records. National Science Foundation, EAR-
1636740. $222,636 (UC portion). 8/01/2016 to 7/31/2018, with Tom Lowell. 

Evaluating plant carbon isotope fractionation as a pCO2 proxy for the geologic record. National 
Science Foundation (EAR). $138,189. 9/01/2016 to 8/31/2018. 

 
 
 
 

Don’t forget to send me your news. 
 

Cheers, 
 

Lewis 




